Date: 02/11/2020
C49(2020-21)

Dear Parents, (Nursery to Grade 8)

Ref: Parent Teaching — Term 1

Greetings from SVM!

It is rightly said that time flies. Amidst all the challenges faced due to the pandemic, still when we
look back to the last 6 months that passed by we are filled with delight and pride both. All the syllabus
which was planned in the month of January and February has been successfully executed without
any compromise on the quality even in the Virtual world | hope you all will be in consensus with what |
say. Children have completed the First Term Examination and now it’s time to come together and
discuss their progress. A Parent Teacher Meeting for the same has been scheduled in this week from
4™ to 7" of November.

Please find below details of Day Date and Time:

Date Day Grade Time
4™ November, 2020 | Wednesday Grade 8 9:30-11:30 am
4™ November, 2020 | Wednesday Grade 7 12:30-2:30 pm
5" November, 2020 | Thursday Grade 6 9:30-11:30 am
5" November, 2020 | Thursday Grade 5 12:30-2:30 pm
6" November, 2020 | Friday Grade 4 9:30-11:30 am
6" November, 2020 | Friday Grade 3 12:30-2:30 pm
7" November, 2020 | Saturday Grade 2 9:30-11:30 am
7" November, 2020 | Saturday Nursery 9:30-11:30 am
7™ November, 2020 | Saturday Grade 1, Senior KG and | 12:30-2:30 pm

Junior KG
Agenda of the meeting

1. Teachers will present your child’s overall academic progress which includes their Term 1 answer
sheets, online class participation, their ability to enjoy the subject and their challenges faced in some
subjects. At SVM, we do not work with class benchmarks and none of our learners will face
comparisons. We focus only on explaining how individual learner can continue his/her progress at
whatever stage identified. Our learners and their learning is critical to the success of this program and
therefore we urge parents not to compare grades.

2. Co-curricular updates will also be shared by our expert facilitators.

3. Teachers will also share strategies in case they feel the need to work on certain areas.



Do make a note of the following:

1.

Keeping COVID-19 restrictions and safety in mind, we request only one parent to attend this meeting.

Children will not accompany parents for this meeting.

Maximum of 15 minutes of time will be allotted to each parent and hence please adhere to the time-
slot allotted to avoid any kind of inconvenience. In case you are late, we may have to request you to
wait till the other parent concludes. In case you are early, we have a waiting lounge specially designed
for your comfort.

There will no online classes for the Grades having PTM on the respective day and date.
Eg: Grades 7-8 will have no online classes on Wednesday, 4™ November, 2020.
We will be sending the E-Report Cards to you after Diwali Break.

Please note that the Admin/ Accounts section is open in case you would like to deposit fees, post-
dated cheques or any pending documents.

We hope that this platform gives teachers and parents an opportunity to connect and bond for the well-being
of our learners.

Regards

Principal

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir



